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LD 1216
Dear Legislators, 
I urge you to strongly support LD 1216. Our state needs to take a strong stance on 
suicide prevention. This bill will require the support of the 988 suicide 24/7 phone 
line. Anyone who has been touched by suicide [and that includes many, many Maine 
families] knows how painful it is and how far that pain reverberates. Research shows 
that prevention works and that those who are helped are thankful. 
Pleases support this important legislation. 
Thank you. 


